
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• More ski resorts have set opening dates:
Tahoe  Cross  Country  Ski  Resort,  Nov.  24;
Alpine  Meadows  and  Tahoe  Donner,  Dec.  7;
Homewood, Dec. 14.

• Dennis Chez, medical director of Gateway Urgent Care in
Truckee, has recently become certified in aesthetic medicine
for primary care physicians.

• Effective Nov. 19, El Dorado County Child Support Services
and Revenue Recovery will be located at 3883 Ponderosa Road in
Shingle Springs. All employee and public telephone numbers
will remain the same.

• Resort at Squaw Creek’s Magical Memories Gingerbread Village
Unveiling and Grand Tree Lighting Ceremony is Nov. 23 from
5-8pm. Santa and Mrs. Claus, along with Olympian Jonny Moseley
will be there.

• National Geographic is airing a 10-part documentary that
captures the trials and triumphs of keeping Interstate 80 open
through the winter of 2010-11. “Hell on the Highway” airs
Wednesdays at 10pm.
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